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17th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers of Middle School children 
 

Middle School Touch Rugby 
 
Unfortunately, due to an uneven number of teams, Touch Waikato has decided not to provide entry for our 
Middle School team for this six week season.  We have attempted a number of times to work a solution out with 
them, but have had no luck.   
 
As a result, we will: 
-  Have touch training sessions during set lunchtimes.  
- Organise some games within school and possibly with a visiting school. 
- Finish the ‘season’ with a game versus the staff.   
 
We have explained to Waikato Touch how disappointed we are in this decision but are committed to making sure 
your child has practices and games to improve their skills.   
 
For a refund of fees that have been paid please complete the slip below and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley 
Face Window. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Stuart Armistead 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Middle School Touch Rugby 
 
Child’s Name:               Room number: 
 
 I would like a cash refund 

 I would like the money to be kept at school for future sports or events 

 I would like a refund to my bank account: 

  Account Name : 

  Bank account number: 

Parent / Caregiver Name :      Signature: 


